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Ottawa 22nd April 1905-

sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

Communication of the 17th Instant,regarding lease of

Sanley Island opposite Summerstown in the River St.

Lawrence, and in reply to say that the Island in

question which stands on the Books of the Department

under lease to Mr.D.B.Maclennan, is not chargeable

with any rental as the same has been paid to the

1st January 1906.

Your obedient servant,

Secretary.

Allan Cassels, Esq-

Barister &c.,

15 Toronto Street-

Toronto-

Ont.

verschieden (Todian Affairs, Letterbook).
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